
Northside People	 13x3 107.5mm 
 

AC

ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
NOTICE OF THE TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF A 
SECTION OF BACK ROAD, MALAHIDE, CO. DUBLIN. 
Fingal County Council has made an order to temporarily close a section of Back Road, 
Malahide, Co. Dublin, following an application from John Cradock Ltd. on behalf of 
Irish Water.
The purpose of the closure is to facilitate the installation of a combination of power 
cables and a 400mm piped watermain.
The road will be closed at the Railway Bridge, between Castlefield Manor and the 
Demesne Carpark from 08.00 Monday, 10th May to 17.00 Monday, 17th May 2021. 
No submissions were received during the consultation process.
The alternative routes for traffic travelling in the area during the proposed closure are 
as follows:

Direction of Travel Destination Alternative Routes

Travelling East  
from the R107/ 
Back Road Junction

Castlefield Manor, 
Back Road

Malahide Road (R107/106) via  
Malahide Village – R124 Drumnigh Road 
– Back Road

Travelling West 
from Castlefield 
Manor/Back Road 

The R107/ 
Back Road 
Junction

Via the R124 Drumnigh Road, through 
Malahide Village and Malahide Road 
(R106/R107) – Dublin direction to the 
Back Road Junction

Local access will be provided over the period of the proposed closure and access open 
to the Demesne Carpark from the R107 Malahide Road / Back Road junction only.  
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in relation to this matter.

Niamh Russell, Senior Staff Officer 
Howth Malahide Operational Area


